
Report to Council, May 8, 2023 

 

To: Mayor and Council 

Deborah Lafleur, Councillor 

 

 

April 17th Attended the Grand Forks & District Public Library Board Meeting in the 

morning and then later that evening attended the Grand Forks Community Trails 

Society Meeting. 

 

On April 20th Attend the Grand Forks Seniors Society meeting. 

 

April 21 – 22. Attended, along with other members of council, the Association of 

Kootenay-Boundary Local Governments in Cranbook.  The sessions were interesting and 

informative. 

 

April 25th, Council held a Public Meeting for the 2023 Tax Rates. 

 

April 29th attended, the Grand Opening of the Grand Forks Seniors Centre. It was nice 

to see so many happy people to see the Centre reopened.  

 

May 4th attended an Economic Development Presentation from representatives from 

Revelstoke at the Gem Theatre, it was interesting how they really benefitted from being 

a Resort Community. Then later in the evening I and several other council members 

attended the Boundary Country Regional Chamber of Commerce AGM. 

 

On Friday evening I attended the Fall Fair AGM. 

 

I want to express my appreciation to everyone who worked so hard last week 

sandbagging, laying out tiger dams and putting up the demountable wall, the flood 

protection work around the Seniors Centre. It was very much appreciated.   

 

 


